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Foresthill Divide School 
Be Safe 
Be Respectful 
Be Responsible 

Principal’s Corner 

Happy Friday FDS Families: 

Wow that was a crazy week!  Thank you for your patience as we 
traversed the weather.  I believe my snow dance was effective 
and we should be in the clear for now! 

Thank you to our M&O crew, our bus and van drivers and all 
staff for being amazing at your jobs and helping to ensure safe-
ty for all.   

I know the robo-calls have been frequent, but I needed to en-
sure all families know the plan.  It is my responsibility to en-
sure safety first and foremost.   

Looks like rain next week.  That seems easy now!  I wish you all 
a wonderful weekend. 

Our Academic Calendar for next school year was approved and 
is posted on our website.  Www.fusd.org 

 ~Mrs. Kattenhorn 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

Here are some details for an event being held at Foresthill High 
School. 

Mental Health Event: FHS is holding a Community Mental 

Health Outreach Event on Wednesday, March 6th beginning at 

6:00 p.m. in the FHS Theater. 

● 6:00-6:30 p.m. Bake Sale (supporting the FHS “Bring 

Change 2 Mind Club”) 

● 6:30-7:30 p.m. Video of keynote address to FHS students, 

followed by a Q&A session with David Woods-Bartley himself. 

● David will be talking about his own struggles with childhood 

trauma and mental health challenges. The conversations may 

not be appropriate for younger children. Children in grades 

seven and up are welcome if accompanied by parent/guardian. 

● For questions or more information, please contact FHS’ 

Mental Health Specialist, Carol Lambert at (530) 217-3821. 

(Not to be confused with our wonderful Carol Lambert.) 

UPCOMING  DATES 

February: 

26th—6th Grade leaves for     
Science Camp 

March: 

1st—6th Grade Returns from 
Science Camp 

4th—End of Trimester 

11th—Board Meeting at FES 
6:30pm 

WEEKLY SPORTS 

Boys Basketball 

25th—@ Home vs Bowman  

28th— Basketball Tournament 

TBD 

26th-28th—Girls Volleyball Try-
outs  

 
 

 



 

ATTENDANCE 

Parents please note that if your child is out of school for more than 

50% of the day, (considered a leave early or late arrival). Three of 

these equal a truant and we will need a note from a doctor or other 

evidence of excused absence.  If you cannot provide a note it will be 

mark as an unexcused absence.  If  your child is sick you may excuse 

them by calling (530).367.3782 or email rharder@fusd.org.  

YEARBOOK SALES 

Yearbooks are officially on sale now!!!  Pick up you order forms in the 

office and capture your child’s memories today.  Please email 

aperes@fusd.org with any questions. 

 

TK-KINDER ROUND-UP—April 5th 
New kids, new minds!  We are soon enrolling your new littles.  Packets 

are ready and in the office for pick up!  Please be sure to read through 

the whole packet to ensure an easy enrollment process.  Round-up is 

scheduled for April 5th from 2:30-5:30pm. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

WEEKLY LUNCHES 

Monday—Turkey & Cheese Subs 

 

Tuesday— Chicken Sandwiches & 

Baked Beans 

 

Wednesday—Teriyaki Dunkers 

 

Thursday—Enchiladas & Beans 

 

Friday—Mandarin Chicken & Rice  

 

 

REMINDERS 

 Please remember to call in any 

transportation/pick-up instruc-

tions before 12:00pm daily. 

 There are a lot of items in the 

lost and found.  Please come 

take your missing items! 

 

 

 

   

FUN FACT 

The tallest snowman was higher than a 12ft 

building! 

Parking Lot Safety 

As a review, please remember that we all must work together to ensure the safety of our 

families as we move in and out of the school parking lot.  Here are a few reminders of the 

safety rules for our parking lot and bus loop. 

1. Do not park in a handicapped spot if you do not have a handicap placard.   

2. Do not park near the bus loop gates as you block the sight line for bus and van drivers 

3. Please use the crosswalk when coming on campus and when exiting campus. 

4. Pull up as far as you can when you are in the pick-up/drop-off loop. 

5. Please do not use your cell phone while in the loop. 

6. There is no parent pick up or drop off in the bus loop. 

7. Students walking home and needing to cross Foresthill Road are to get on a bus.  The 

bus will pull out of campus and drop them off across the street. 

Speech and Language Pathologist Assistant $27.37/hr 

Business Manager  Part Time—$65,431 (Prorated Salary) 

Instruction Assistant of Kids Club $12/hr 

Substitute Custodial & Grounds Worker 12.62/hr 

Substitute Van Driver 12.61/hr  

Please Apply online at www.edjoin.org 


